## ALLLIED DRIVE TASK FORCE UPDATE FOR THE COMMUNITY SERVICES COMMISISON November 16, 2009 Meeting

- 1. The ATF has spent most of it's time recently on the Safety & Security Report recommendations. They have review the work of the Subcommittee in the areas of Police Issues/recommendations and Physical Environment Issues/recommendations. At their meeting in November, they will be reviewing the Subcommittee recommendations related to Supervision of Youth and Community Relations.
- 2. The ATF continues to monitor and provide input into the Physical Revitalization of the Allied Drive neighborhood. Phase I of the Revitalization Plan is nearing completion. The final two Birch Hill Square Buildings will be torn down this week. These are the last two buildings remaining for the 7 the City of Madison purchased in the Allied neighborhood.
- 3. The ATF is awaiting word from the CDA on the next steps to begin moving Phase II of the Revitalization plan and the role the Task Force will be playing in Phase II.
- 4. A CDA Commission member is seeking input on what worked well and what could be improved in how the CDA handled Phase I of the Allied Drive Revitalization project.